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Every time you and your insurer give an employee the green brochure, “Union Employees Guide”, 

the employee is reminded that all claims are handled with a mutual interest, benefiting both 

contractor and employee, with a focus on early return to work. 

 

The employee must receive medical care within the program’s Exclusive Provider Organization 

(EPO) from a physician known for their technical competence, knowledge of the construction 

industry and understanding about why a prompt return to work benefits everyone involved in a 

work injury. 

 

Whenever requested UCWCP staff review your injured employee’s records, and call them to review 

the program’s goals and discuss their plan to recover from the injury and return to the trade. 

 

When appropriate, UCWCP staff review your company’s claims with your insurer, helping create 

strategies to return employees to work or resolve any open claims. 

 

As needed, UCWCP staff speaks with your safety/claims person to discuss open claims and review 

your insurer’s performance and success with claim resolutions. 

 

All union-local field and office staff are regularly trained on the benefits and goals of the program, 

reminding them to refer members who have questions or concerns about their claim to UCWCP 

staff rather than to a workers’ compensation attorney. 

  

All claims adjusters who handle UCWCP claims must be trained by UCWCP staff on the program’s 

service standards and notification requirements to ensure a cooperative and successful 

partnership. 

 

 

 

 

The UCWCP improves outcomes for your injured employees while reducing 

claim costs and your experience modification rating (EMR). 

 

Thank you for your continued support! 
 


